
Hello 2nd Graders & Families, 

Welcome to a new school year full of anticipated fun and learning!  

Second grade is a really fun year. Together we will not only study 
many subjects, but we will build character and grow in your love 
for learning. This year you will start to take more responsibility 
and ownership of your work and be able to serve your classmates 
though classroom jobs. As a 2nd grader, you will learn how to 
apply Biblical stories to your own life, write beautiful cursive, 
learn more about your family history, practice story writing, solve 
math problems confidently and grow in your enthusiasm for 
books and reading. All of this in order to successfully master 2nd 
grade and confidently move on to 3rd grade. These goals will be 
met through hard work, team work, and a whole lot of fun! 

I know this will be a special year for all of us. When any hard 
times and struggles arise, we will get through them together. I 
look forward to meeting you all and starting to create our class 
community. We are going to have so many fun moments that turn 
into great memories. I am so lucky to be your teacher this year!  

See you all soon! 


